
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 3/12/2014 1:07:05 AM
To: Denise Tyrrell (denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov); Liza Malashenko

(elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Paul Clanon (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Fwd: China Basin Fire At 4th Street

FYI.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

Begin forwarded message:

From
Date: March 12, 2014 at 2:43:39 AM GMT+1 
To: SF_Update <SF_Outage_Update@exchange.pge.com> 
Cc: Elec Ops DO Outage Communication Bay 
<ElecOpsDOOutageCommunicationBay@,exchange.pge.com>
Subject: FW: China Basin Fire At 4th Street

All,

As you may be aware there is a large fire in San Francisco near 4th and China 
Basin. Here is a brief update:

>■ T-man and Cableman are on site and reviewing our equipment

>■ Restoration Supervisor is enroute to the scene

>■ This area is fed by A 1104. This is the only circuit in the area

>■ IF required, only one switch would need to be operated to de-energize the 
area. We stand read upon request.
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> ■ Gas Dept has a shutdown plan ready

>■ Two mainline valves will isolate the gas distribution system if needed.
Approximatly 25 customers would be impacted if this shutdown is executed.

>■ Gas Crew is standing by. M&C and CSF Supervisors have checked in 
with SFFD Incident Command.

The OEC will remain open for communication only until the event is cleared.

Thank you,

Redacted

From: Redacted
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2014 6:28 PM 
To: Bay Area OEC San Francisco; Bay Area REC 
Subject: FW: China Basin Fire At 4th Street 
Importance: High

See below SF OEC is open for communication. As information becomes
available i inflates will follow from Redacted 
Redacted
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From: Redacted
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2014 6:19 PM 
To: SF_Update
Subject: China Basin Fire At 4th Street 
Importance: High

Preliminary Information

Risk: High
Concerns: Large media attention, public perception, fire uncontrolled 
and not contained, employee access into area, possible area shut down 
of utility service

We have a large commercial building fire in San Francisco at China 
Basin along 4th Street. We have no PG&E facilities involved at this time 
and no outages. All our facilities in this area are underground. We have 
PG&E Gas and Electric first responders onsite and leadership 
responding. The SF OEC is open for communication to support a joint 
Gas and Electric response and public safety plan if the fire increases in 
size or if requested to shut down our facilities.

As information becomes available updates will follow fromlRedacted 
Redacted

Redacted

I Redacted

Redacted

I Redacted

| Redacted

Redacted
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